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CONTINUE TO pray for September 2009 intake.  We have now offered 12 places on 

our Undergraduate programme and there are further applications being processed. (Please 
continue to pray for more students) We have also applications from 11 Postgraduate students. 

GRAduation 

Wednesday 20th May saw a crowded Lisburn Baptist Church giving 
thanks to God for another exciting year in the 127 year history of IBC. 
Chaired by Mr Tom Moore 
(ABCI President), the praise 
was led admirably by the 
‘Slemish’ music group and the 

speaker Pastor Clive Johnston (Baptist Missions) 
reminded the graduates of their motivation for Christian 
Service.  The congregation saw, through an audio-visual 
presentation, something of the WorldWide impact of 
College graduates. In addition some current part-time 
lecturers and evening class students spoke of the benefits 
they have enjoyed while studying at IBC. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
With gift aid donations added in, the offering came to an encouraging £2739.88.  

Thank you to all who gave. Do continue to pray with us for the ongoing financial needs of 

the College. The target set for this year is £85,000 from the churches and £5,000 in personal gifts. 

Pray for students currently sitting exams or working on assignments. 
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